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HERBERSTHIRE CASTLE (THE GALA) PARK – TREE SAFETY WORK 

 

A recent tree survey carried out by a professional arboriculturist has identified several trees within 
Herbertshire Castle Park that require attention due to safety concerns.  

Falkirk Council has a duty of care to anybody who enters property under their ownership. As the 
trees have been identified as requiring work, it is necessary for these works to be carried out as soon 
as practically possible. 

A total of 32 trees are to be felled to ground level, with a further 50 trees requiring pruning of 
branches.  

The following plan indicates the location of the trees requiring attention in the short term.  

• Trees outlined and numbered in red are to be felled to ground level (numbers 13, 14, 15, 16, 17, 
18, 22, 23, 26, 27, 34, 35, G0055, 72, 73, 75, 78, 79, 81, 82, 84, 85, 86, 87, 88, 89, 90, 91, G0092, 
93, 94, 96). 

• Trees outlined and numbered in orange require pruning of some description. 
• Trees outlined and numbered in pink require further monitoring. 

The trees to be felled have already been marked with an orange dot on their trunk, so it will be 
possible to identify them as you walk round the park.  

Contractors will be starting onsite week commencing 21st September.  

Green Action Trust are acting as project managers on behalf of Falkirk Council. If you have any 
queries relating to any of the above, please contact Mike Ewart by phone on 0771 505 1959, or 
email mike.ewart@greenactiontrust.org.  

Project funded by:  

The Scottish Government and the European Community LEADER 2014–2020 Programme.  
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t: 01501 822015 

a: Hillhouseridge, Shottskirk Road, Shotts, Lanarkshire ML7 4JS 
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